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the Magical Moments with the class. 

Magical Moment   
 

 

 

 

This week we have been celebrating World Nursry Rhyme Week. We have 

enjoyed learning a new rhyme each day and we have joined in with lots of fun 

activties related to each of the nursery rhymes. On Monday we learnt The 

Wheels on the Bus. We turned our outdoor area into a local bus route and we 

pretended that the bikes and scooters were our buses. We stopped at Green 

Lane, Old Swan, Queens Drive and West Derby Road.  This week we have also 

learnt 5 Little Speckled Frogs, Hickory Dickory Dock,Old MacDonald had a 

Farm and Miss Polly had a Dolly.   

 

 

This week has also been Road safety Week. We have been learning about how 

to cross the road safely. We made a poster to show how important it is to hold 

hands with a adult when crossing the road.  We decorated it with our 

handprints and our motto is “We Hold Hands.” 
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Rhyme of the Week 

 

Our Favourite Rhyme from World Nursery 

Rhyme Week  

 
 

The Wheel on the Bus 
 

 
The wheels on the bus go  

Round and round, 
Round and round, 
Round and round. 

The wheels on the bus go 
Round and round  
All day long.  

 

 

 

Magical Moments 

 
Please fill in the Magical Moment below and let us know what 

your child has done over the weekend, for example, your child 

may have learnt to ride a bike without stabilizers.  You could 

also take a picture and tweet or send to support@listerdrive-

inf.liverpool.sch.uk. We love to read and share them with the 

class. 
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Magical Moments 

Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on Twitter. 

The link to our twitter page is @ListerinfN. Also, if you 

have not got our Parent App please speak to someone 

at our school office to get a link. All school 

communication will be found on the app.  

 

Homework  

Your child has learnt a range of nursery rhymes this 

week.  Ask your child to sing their favourite rhymes 

to you.   
 

                               
 

                        

Upcoming Events 

 

Party Day 

 

The last Friday of each month will be Party Day. Children who have had a birthday 

during the month will be able to celebrate it with their friends in the Nursery.  Please 

inform the Nursery if your child has any allergies or possible reactions to any type of 

food.  

 



 


